
GOTHERINGTON NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

COMMENTS FORM 

 

The Parish Council and its NDP Steering Group hope you liked our draft GNDP 

and enjoyed reading it.  As you will have observed, a large amount of time 

and effort has been given to producing this comprehensive report. 

This GNDP will help to protect Gotherington from unwanted development 

until 2031.  The Plan will still be required to be fully accepted by Tewkesbury 

Borough Council and by the majority of Gotherington residents via a 

referendum. 

Part of this process involves listening to any comments from residents on 

how we might improve this document, so please provide us with your 

comments and suggestions in the space below. 

Thank you for your interest and feedback 

 

David Ward 

Chairman NDP 

 

 


